
From: Brown, Lindsay M.
Sent: 6/10/2010 9:05:47 AM
To: Brown, Lindsay M. (lindsay.brown@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Possible Dinner in Los Olivos after wine tasting on 6/15

Dear Wine Tasting Aficionados,

The Western Conference is fast-approaching and are all signed up for the wine tasting trip to the Santa 
Ynez valley on Tuesday, June 15. If enough people would like to stay on for dinner in Los Olivos after 
the final wine tasting at Lamer Vineyard (which should end at around 5:30 PM), one bus can stay while 
the other bus returns to Ojai. Please note that those returning to Ojai after the final wine tasting should 
expect to arrive in Ojai at around 7 PM. Those staying on for dinner should expect to return to Ojai at 
around 9 PM. Here are the two dinner options:

Los Olivos Cafe (private room for 28 people reserved): http://www.losolivoscafe.com/
Brothers' Restaurant at Mattei's Tavern (three tables of 10 reserved): http://www.matteistavern.com/

Please note that if I do not have enough interest in the dinner option, then both buses will return to Ojai 
after the final wine tasting.

Best,

SB GT&S 0316838

mailto:lindsay.brown@cpuc.ca.gov
http://www.losolivoscafe.com/
http://www.matteistavern.com/

